
Date: 31 July 2024  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Reminder: Home-Based Learning (HBL) on 1 August 2024 (Thursday) 
 
1. As part of our ongoing commitment to fostering digital literacy skills and cultivating self-

directed learning habits in our students, we will be conducting our monthly HBL on 01 Aug 
2024. HBL provides a valuable opportunity for students to engage in both online and 
offline learning activities from home, contributing to their growth as passionate and lifelong 
learners.  

2. On HBL days, students are expected to remain at home and participate in planned 
learning activities. All assignments will be accessible on the Student Learning Space 
(SLS), our online learning platform. Teachers will be available for attendance and check-
ins from 8am to 9am. For more information on SLS, please refer to the User Guide at this 
link: 2024 (User Guide) Accessing SLS.pdf 

3. Should your child require any assistance during HBL, their Form Teachers will be 
available to telecommute with you. For technical support, please contact our Educational 
Technology Executive, Mdm Zuliyah, at 6475 1511. 

4. We thank you for your continued support and partnership in ensuring that your child 
completes and submits all assigned work. Your involvement in fostering your child's 
independence in learning is invaluable and greatly appreciated. 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 
APSN Tanglin School 

https://apsnorg-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/ng_fanny_apsn_org_sg/EX6Krcr7fwZEouzB7l1gPukB4n24_9xJAIfa13Srxd097g

